
Board Director Mentorship Initiative 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Date] 

Dear [Mentor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to invite you to participate in our Board Director 

Mentorship Initiative. This program is designed to connect experienced board directors with 

emerging leaders in our organization, fostering growth, learning, and sharing of best practices. 

As a mentor, your insights and expertise would be invaluable to mentees seeking to enhance their 

governance skills and navigate the complexities of board service. We believe that your 

participation will not only help in shaping future board leaders but also enrich our board's 

collective knowledge. 

The initiative will involve: 

• Monthly one-on-one mentoring sessions 

• Workshops on various governance topics 

• An opportunity to network with emerging leaders 

If you are interested in becoming a mentor, please respond by [RSVP Date]. We would love to 

discuss this initiative further and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to inspire and guide the next generation of board 

directors. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Organization] 


